
 Sorella’s Pizza and Pasta 
is hosting a Dine In or Take Out Event for  

The Harms Family 

Tuesday, April 28th    

4:00 pm to Close 
Three years ago their 11 year old son, Matthew, was diagnosed with        

T-Cell Acute Lymphblastic Leukemia, or ALL for short.   In January 

of this year, nearly 3 years from the date of Matthew's diagnosis, the        

family's 14 year old daughter, Leah, was diagnosed with Stage II 

Hodgkin Lymphoma. The Harms family live in Readington Township 

and their children attend the Readington Township School District.   

20% of the Proceeds from the event will go directly to 
The Harms Family.    

 

Sorella’s Pizza and Pasta 

547 Route 22 East 

Whitehouse Station 

908.534.5976 

 

Readington Township Teachers will be waitressing at the event! 


